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We hope and pray that this letter finds you well.
I am thrilled to write to you about the fantastic things that the Lord has done in February!
Typically the winter months are less busy than the summer, but last month gave us a run for
the money. One of our most significant events every year is our Young Preacher Training. This
event is a labor of love and requires much work, but the outcome is worth it! We had 12 young
men with us that participated. We had a wonderful time full of learning and growing. We also
had quite a few pastors from the area join us. It is always a great time of fellowship and
refueling.

Once the training was over, I got on a plane the same evening and took off for Tampa, Florida,
for a week. While in Florida, I spoke at a youth event for a church that saw three young people
trust Christ!! (praise the Lord). Then I could attend a three-day conference while I was there
and be at several Bible colleges to promote our available staff positions for the summer. It was
a hectic week, but the Lord Brought Me home safely just in time to present the camp the
following day with about a 3-hour gap in between! ( I might be getting too old for all this
running, haha) Lena and the boys stayed home and were very excited about my return! We
are so thankful that God allowed this opportunity, and I’m incredibly grateful since it was my
first time in FL.

We are gearing up for a very busy Spring. Our first work day is March 18th, and we are working
on exciting new projects!! We are quickly outgrowing the old chapel and will convert the pole
barn on the property to our new chapel. We have to install electricity as the first move and
proceed from there. We plan on having the building ready for our 2023 Gear Up Youth Rally at
the end of April. Please pray that things progress smoothly and that we raise the necessary
funds to complete this project! We are excited to watch the Lord bless the efforts here! He is
so GOOD!!

GREETINGS FROM FERNWOOD!

CONTACT US:

CODY . EMMETT
LENA . ELLIOTT

330-770-7779

fernwoodchristiancamp@gmail.com
fernwoodchristiancamp.com

ADDRESS:
Fernwood Christian Camp

507 Braden School Rd.
Beaver Falls PA, 15010

Director: Cody Noseworthy

SENDING CHURCH:
Bible Baptist Temple

230 Lettie Ave.
Campbell OH, 44405

Pastor: Matt Ferguson

BECAUSE OF CHRIST,

The Noseworthy Family

PRAYER REQUESTS:
Work Day: March 18th 
Gear Up Youth Rally: April 29th

To raise $50,000 forthe Glow Up
Fundraiser


